
 

 

 
 
November 20, 2020 
 
The Honorable Larry Hogan 
Governor 
State House 
100 State Circle 
Annapolis, MD 21401 
 
 

The Honorable Adrienne A. 
Jones 
Speaker of the House 
H-101 State House 
100 State Circle 
Annapolis, MD 21401 
 

The Honorable Bill 
Ferguson 
Senate President 
H-107 State House 
100 State Circle 
Annapolis, MD 21401 

 
Re: Report required by Education Article § 5-111.1 (MSAR #11314) 
 
Dear Governor Hogan, Speaker Jones, and President Ferguson, 
 
Pursuant to Section § 5-111.1 of the Education Article, Annotated Code of Maryland, each local 
school system (LSS) is required to report to the Maryland State Department of Education and the 
General Assembly of Maryland the number of students receiving specialized intervention services. 
This report includes the grades in which specialized intervention services were provided, and 
budget information, including all federal, State, and local funds for specialized intervention services, 
including screenings, evaluations, materials, professional development, and staffing.  
 
The report on specialized intervention services for Baltimore City Public Schools is attached for 
your review. Should you have questions or need additional information, please contact Matthew 
Barrow, Coordinator of Multi-tiered Systems of Support, by phone at 540-818-5016 or email at 
MABarrow@bcps.k12.md.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Matthew Barrow 
 
C: Sarah Albert, Department of Legislative Services (5 copies) 
     Lynne Muller, Section Chief, Student Services and School Counseling, Maryland State Department     
     of Education, Division of Student Support, Academic Enrichment, and Educational Policy 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 










